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AUTUMN WALK 
On Monday afternoon we really enjoyed our walk around Masham in 

the glorious sunshine.  The children collected lots of signs of 

Autumn, which we brought back to the classroom and used to make 

some fabulous transient art.  Recognising and describing seasonal 

changes is a key part of their Understanding of the World learning.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WIGGLY WORMS 
Mrs Clarkson loves worms! She loves them so 

much that she brought in some of her garden 

friends to meet everyone. A few children 

weren’t so keen at first but after a while 

everyone was brave enough to hold one and 

made lots of great observations about how 

they looked, moved and felt.  We made 

a wormery for them to live in and also 

got the clay out and had fun in the sun 

making clay worm families.  The 

concentration and focus the children 

showed was very impressive, as was 

their use of tools to make patterns on 

the clay and to alter its texture. 

 

MARVELLOUS MEASURING 
With the help of some plastic worm buddies we have been 

doing lots of comparisons and ordering of length and using 

maths vocabulary, such as longer/est, shorter/est.   

 

 Hope you have a good weekend!   The Early Years Team 

Don’t forget! 

 

Phonics meeting 

3pm 

Monday 


